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To:

Parents

Fr:

Beth McCarthy

Date: 
December 1, 2009
· Last week a Perception Survey was sent home with your child. Please return the survey to the school by Wednesday, December 2nd. Thanks so much. We encourage everyone to take a few moments to fill out the survey. We have had great success in getting all the surveys returned in past years. 

· The Lost and Found box is filling up. Please stop by the school some day to see if your son/daughter has any items in it. 

· The Christmas Concert is December 9, 2009 at James M. Hill High School theater, starting at 10 a.m.  Everyone is welcome. The students have started practicing their songs in their music classes and may at times need a bit of help at home. Thank you in advance for helping them practice their songs.

· The fundraising went well this year.  We raised over $2,500.00 for the school.  
· We would like to thank the NBCC and parents who volunteered and helped out with the End of the Month activity.  It was a fun afternoon.
· Thanks to our Home & School for all your help and support for our students.
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